
EAPIL  founding  conference:
Aarhus, 2-4 June 2022
As many our readers know the first conference of the European Association of
Private International Law (EAPIL), established in late 2019, had to be rescheduled
(twice) due to the Corona pandemic. It will now (hopefully) take place from 2-4
June 2022 at the University of Aarhus (Denmark).

The conference will  bring together academics and practitioners from all  over
Europe  and  provide  a  unique  opportunity  to  talk  and  think  about  European
Private International Law in a pan-European fashion. Topics to be discussed will
include  the  effects  and  the  challenges  of  digitalization,  the  problems  of
fragmentation as well as other challenges the discipline is currently facing. For
more information please visit the conference website.

Registration is possible here. For questions, please get in touch with the local
organizer, Morten M. Fogt (mmf@law.au.dk).

For more information about EAPIL (including about how to join and how to get
involved) please visit the Association’s website at https://eapil.org.
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